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Holland, MI —  

 

Directors of the Detroit-based Rosa and Raymond Parks Institute for Self-Development spoke at the Alliance for Cultural 

and Ethnic Harmony in Holland on June 12. They discussed their experiences with Mrs. Parks, her impact on the civil 

rights movement, and the institute’s plans to expand in West Michigan. Pictured from left are, Marvin Younger, ACEH 

president; Elaine Eason Steele, institute co-founder; Anita Peek, executive director and historian; and Mitch Dennison, 

the new president of the institute. 

 
 


